
Notice

Date :20.08.2025

It is notified for information of all concerned that ldentity Cards

are being issued at College Library to those students who submitted
their ldentity Cards forms up to 19.07.2025. Students are hereby asked

to collect their ldentity Cards.

The remaining students who have not submitted ldentity Cards

forms are hereby asked to submit their forms at Sonari College Library
on or before 26th August,2025 without fail.
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